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April 21, 1970 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Route 4, Box 82 
Squankum Road 
Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

I have received a response from the Department 
of Justice regarding my inquiry on your behalf. 

According to this report, you have been "re-
peatedly advised that the Commission made a.  thorough 
inquiry and a detailed analysis of the facts concern-
ing'the assassination and that the evidence amply sup-
ports the basic conclusions of the Commission..." 

. I also note, Mr, Brown, that you have been in-
formed that disclosure of the information you requested 
might compromise confidential sources or technioues, or 
in some cases jeopardize the lives of individuals abroad. 

In view of this report, Mr. Bro,,,n, it would ap- 
pear that I am unable to be of more assistance to you 
in this regard. 

With kind regards, I am 

JJ1-1:nn 

Sincerely yours,)  

/ ■10146,--  

vwfr' 
/JAMES J. HOWARD 
(7:J.ember lof Congress 


